The Orange County Classroom Teachers Association Minority Affairs and Human and Civil
Rights Committees are honored to announce an Art Contest for OCPS students to celebrate
Black History Month. We have been living through a very difficult time and at times like this
the creative process can help us reflect on how we could make our world a better place.
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Email questions to:

happy creating!
Rachel.Buckley@floridaea.org '




